CHESTER DIOCESAN GUILD
C Kenneth Lewis MBE
Born 23rd August 1913
To celebrate the contribution made by 
C Kenneth Lewis to bell ringing and the Guild there will be a special service to mark the centenary of his birth
All Guild members are invited to the service to be held at 
St Margaret’s Dunham Massey 
on 
Saturday August 24th at 3.00pm
At this service a bound volume containing all the peals rung by Ken will be presented to Mary Lewis from the Chester Guild and a commemorative plaque will be unveiled
Guild members are encouraged to arrange peals or quarters throughout the Guild to mark the occasion 
Details to David Adams – Guild Archivist
